
“Provide a workshop once a month to present all that 

staff  benefits do and where staff  can ask questions”

“Be more visible”

“Come to outlying clinics for staff  who do not work in 

York Hospital”

“I think there needs to be more of  a presence in the 

community buildings

“Off  site visits once a month?”

As a direct result of  your 

feedback, we have committed to 

regular site visits throughout 2024 

and 2025. If  you would like us to 

visit your team in other locations, 

please let us know. We’d love to 

receive invites to team meetings

to talk to you about your Staff  

Benefits package! 
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